
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 21, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Katherine Evans 
Viking Range Corporation 
111 Front Street 
Greenwood, MS  38930 
 
Dear Ms. Evans: 
 
 Please allow me to extend my gratitude for all the help you provided at The Delta 
Summit at the Viking office on April 10.  Your assistance in organizing this event is 
greatly appreciated and contributed to its success.  If I can assist you in any way, please 
do not hesitate to call my office. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 21, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Dale A. Persons 
Viking Range Corporation 
111 Front Street  
Greenwood, MS  38930 
 
Dear Mr. Persons: 
 
 Thank you for your assistance in organizing The Delta Summit meeting at the 
Viking office on April 10.  The meeting would not have been successful without your 
contributions.  If I can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to call my office. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 21, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Emily Makamson 
Viking Range Corporation 
111 Front Street 
Greenwood, MS  38930 
 
Dear Ms. Makamson: 
 
 Thank you for the help you provided for The Delta Summit at the Viking office 
on Monday, April 10.  Your assistance helped guarantee a successful meeting, and it is 
greatly appreciated.  If I can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to call my 
office. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 21, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Brent Noah 
Viking Range Corporation 
111 Front Street 
Greenwood, MS  38930 
 
Dear Mr. Noah: 
 
 Please allow me to extend my gratitude for your assistance with The Delta 
Summit meeting on April 10.  Without your help, the meeting would not have been 
successful.  If I can assist you in any way, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 21, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Jane Crump 
Viking Range Corporation 
111 Front Street 
Greenwood, MS  38930 
 
Dear Ms. Crump: 
 
 Thank you for assisting with The Delta Summit meeting on Monday, April 10, at 
the Viking office.  The meeting would not have been successful without your 
contributions.  If I can assist you in any way, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 


